
To start off the new year at school, we talked all about snow.  I 
thought it would be a good subject to learn about since we all 

received so much over the holiday break!  This week we specifically 
focused on something fun we like to make in the snow: snowmen!

On Tuesday we created snowmen heads to decorate our January 
bulletin board in the hallway.  The students did a great job 

following directions when using their glue sticks and bingo dabbers!  
During craft time on Thursday, we read a story about a snowman 
and when we were finished, we made a melted snowman!  The 

kiddos really enjoyed doing this.

Charlotte came to visit us on Wednesday and played pegs with us.  
Miss Ilia helped us to stack a really tall tower!  It was so much fun!!

On Thursday, Miss Bonnie came in for art.  Our class is always so 
happy when she is here.  We love making creations with Miss 

Bonnie!

Next week will be continuing to talk about the winter season, 
focusing on what we wear in the winter.  Our letter of the week will 
be “H”.  When it is your child’s show and tell day, please have them 

bring in something that begins with this letter.
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Monday, January 16th

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
NO SCHOOL

February 1st

Registration Forms for 2023-2024 Due
(If you need part time and specific days during the week, please 

return your forms ASAP)

As it gets colder, please 

remember to label ALL coats, 

hats, gloves, and boots as you are 

sending them in.  Several 

students have items that look 

very similar to each other, so to 

avoid all confusion, it is easiest if 

everything is labeled.
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